Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is holding an alternatives public workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 19, 2013, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Tringali Recreation Center Gymnasium, 3460 North Access Road, Englewood, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Information on the alternatives being considered to expand SR 776 to six lanes from County Road 775 (Placida Road) to Spinnaker Boulevard in Charlotte County will be available at the workshop. FDOT welcomes and appreciates everyone’s participation in the study. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

This workshop will be an open house. You can attend anytime during the two hour workshop to review project information and talk one-on-one with study team members. An informational project video will run continuously throughout the workshop.
People who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact FDOT project manager Tony Sherrard at (863)519-2304 or antone.sherrard@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days before the workshop. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Services, (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (voice).

For more information about the project or the public workshop, please contact Mr. Sherrard at the above phone number or e-mail address.
